
 

 

 

WELCOME 
Smithville Mennonite Church  

 February 11, 2024 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Our church invites you to live a SAVED life. 

GUEST INFORMATION 

We are so glad you chose to worship with us this 

morning. We hope you feel welcomed and 

connected. Please see a greeter or stop at the 

welcome center for a special gift and  

information about our church. 

ABOUT US 

SMC is an evangelical, anabaptist church that is 

a part of the Evana Network.  

 

Welcome 
 
 

Congregational Songs  
 

 

Pastoral Prayer  
 

Offering/Offertory 

 
 

Congregational Songs 
 

Sermon 
 

Song of Response 

 

Benediction 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Today 
Song Leader: 

Worship Team 
 

Message 

Pastor Todd Martin 
 

Next Sunday 
Song Leader: 

Lynette Neuenschwander 
 

Message 

Sam & Deb Smucker 

WORSHIP LEADERS 

IN OUR PRAYERS 

 

Brad & Tabatha Miller and James  Myers 
 
 

 

If you have concerns you would like in the bulletin, please call 

or email the church office. 

STATISTICS 
Attendance for 2/4/24  Offering last Sunday:  

Worship: 110                Budget: $5,643.00 

Livestream: 14                                           

CONTACT US 

6097 Akron Rd. P.O. Box 455, Smithville, OH 44677 

Phone: 330.669.3601  Website: www.smc585.org 

Church Office Hours: Tues.-Fri., 9am-1pm 

Email: secretary@smc585.org 

Pastor Todd’s Office Hours: Tues.-Thurs., 9am-12pm 

Email: todd@smc585.org 

Youth Ministry: Rebecca Martin, Phone: 330.621.1040 

Email: 777rebeccamartin@gmail.com 

Office hours by appointment only 



  

What If You Could Be,  

Never Again Lonely? 

 
Here is your sermon in a sentence:  

Loneliness is an ______________ if we have the __________ 

and __________ of Jesus. 

 

Palm 139: He ____ where you ______. 

Do you think you can hide from Him and why? 

 

 

 

John 14:15-21: ____ also is ______ you are 

Do you have the Holy Spirit living in you? 

 

 

 

1 Corinthians 12:12-15, 25-27: ____ are the ________. 

Do you believe this and if so, how do you stay               

attached? 

 

 

 
 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

Sun., Feb. 11 

     Signing Interpreter 
 

   2:30 p.m. Bible       

      Quizzing at Fairlawn              

       Mennonite 
 

    6:00 p.m. Mentors at 

       The Laird’s 
 

   7:00 p.m. Campfire 

       Worship 
 

Tues., Feb. 13 

   9:00 a.m. Mennonite  

      Women 
 

Fri., Feb. 16 

   7:00 p.m. Young    

      Adult’s at the  

     Neuenschwander’s 
 

COMING UP 
 

 

Sun., Feb. 18 

   2:30 p.m. Bible  

      Quizzing at Fairlawn  

       Mennonite 
 

   7:00 p.m. Campfire 

      Worship 
 

Wed. , Feb. 21 

   5:30 p.m. Pastoral  

       Relations  

      Committee 
 

   7:00 p.m. Popcorn &  

        Prayer 
 

   7:00 p.m. Youth  

       Group 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Pizza Rollers Fundraiser: The youth group is 

selling Pepperoni Rollers to earn money 

towards their summer trip. These are 

delicious long rolls filled with toppings (such 

as pepperoni & cheese, pepper jack, and 

apple pie).  Cost is $2.50-$3 per roller and 

make a great snack or quick meal.  Order 

by Feb. 21. Delivery/pickup should be 

March 20.  Sign-up at the welcome table or 

talk to a youth or leader.  

The 54th Annual SMC David Smucker 

Memorial Pinewood Derby is March 6th this 

year for grades 2-8.   If you would like to 

participate, please contact Eric Ramseyer 

at 330.234.7913 as soon as possible so he 

can get you a car kit.  Only new car builds 

will be able to race. 

Pastor Todd will be out of town starting 

Wednesday, February 14 at 4:00 p.m. 

through Tuesday, February 21.  If you have 

any prayer concerns, please contact Ron 

Steiner. 

 

Popcorn and Prayer: Let’s get together and 

enjoy two things that go well together-

Popcorn and Prayer! Linda Myers will cook 

up her famous stove top secret recipe 

popcorn to share with all.  We’ll gather on 

Wed., Feb. 21, in the Social Room at 7 pm 

with any concerns we have to pray about.  

Feel free to talk to Todd Martin or Ruth 

Reifsnyder with any questions. 
 

Family Discipleship Conference will be held 

at Fairlawn Mennonite church (8520 

Emerson Rd., Apple Creek, OH 44606) on 

Saturday, March 23 from 9 am - 3:30 pm.  

For more information see the flyer on the 

welcome table.  
 

Thank You so much to all who came to the 

fundraiser meal  last Sunday and supported 

the youth financially.  We were blessed with 

$1,700 in donations!  Thank you to all who 

gave so generously! 


